
February 17, 2016

Contractor sought to operate Valdez area state park
facilities

 

(Anchorage, AK) – The Division of Parks & Outdoor Recreation is offering an opportunity for eligible applicants to submit proposals
for obtaining a permit to operate park facilities in Worthington Glacier State Recreation Site, Blueberry Lake State Recreation Site,
Mineral Creek State Recreation Site and/or Shoup Bay State Marine Park.

The bid packet and permit application is posted at http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/misc/rfpcomopvaldez2016.pdf or can be obtained by
visiting the Kenai/Prince William Sound Area office at 35931 Lou Morgan Road in Sterling and the Director’s office in Anchorage, in
Suite 1380 of the Atwood building, located at 550 W. 7th Ave. 

Proposals must be received at the Kenai/Prince William Sound Area office no later than Tuesday, March 15, 2016 at 5 p.m.

CONTACT:  Claire Holland LeClair, 907-269-8702, claire.leclair@alaska.gov, or Jamie Walker, 907-269-8703,
jamie.walker@alaska.gov.

###

STAY CONNECTED:
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR on Social Media: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
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